
ROAD CLOSURE 
OLD LAKESHORE ROAD  

from Lakeshore Road to Niven Road 
 

 

WHAT: The unimproved road of Old Lakeshore Road from Lakeshore Road to 

Niven Road has been temporarily closed for maintenance. Maintenance is 

required due to the winter heave that has created an unsafe driving surface.  

WHERE: All work will be completed along Old Lakeshore Road from Lakeshore 
Road to Niven Road. 
 
WHEN: Effective Tuesday, May 23, 2023, Old Lakeshore Road from Lakeshore 

Road to Niven Road is temporarily closed and awaiting maintenance repairs. The 

Town is engaging a contractor to complete the work. Once a schedule is provided, 

further communication will be provided to the public.  

COMMUNICATION: This closure will be communicated through the Town’s 

website and social media channels.  

CONTACT: Any inquiries concerning this event may be directed to Casey 

Sharpe, Supervisor of Roads, at 905-468-3266.  

 


